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NECA Statement on the H.R. 3062: Promoting Cross-border Energy 
Infrastructure Act

Marco Giamberardino, Senior Vice President of Public and Government Affairs with National 
Electrical Contractors Association (NECA), released the following statement in support of the 
Promoting Cross-border Energy Infrastructure Act:

The National Electrical Contractors Association (NECA) is the voice of the $255 billion 
electrical construction industry that brings power, light, and communication technology 
to buildings and communities across North America. NECA’s national office and 118 local 
chapters advance the industry through advocacy, education, research, and standards 
development.

For more information, please contact:

	 	 Ryan McGuire				    James Payne
		  Director, Government Affairs		  Director, Government Affairs
		  ryan.mcguire@necanet.org		 james.payne@necanet.org

NECA applauds Rep. Fedorchak’s leadership on H.R. 3062, the Promoting Cross-
border Energy Infrastructure Act, and appreciates her commitment to modernizing 
energy infrastructure permitting. 

By streamlining approvals for cross-border electric transmission and pipeline 
projects, this legislation enables more timely project delivery and ensures stable 
workloads for NECA contractors nationwide.

NECA urges swift passage of the Promoting Cross-border Energy 
Infrastructure Act.
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